
 

 

Our Ref:  SW/kmd/revguides 
 
October 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re:  Revision Guides 
 
I am writing to you to offer you the chance to purchase revision guides from the school.  In 
many cases as a school we are able to purchase these at a reduced rate when compared to 
the high street. 
 
The revision guides are not only an excellent resource to support frequent revision, but to also 
support students at the start of their GCSEs as a course companion. 
 
To order any of the revision guides you will find a list within your ParentPay account.  Please 
select any guides you wish to purchase, and the school will then order them on your behalf.  
There is no obligation to buy these, but they are a good supporting resource. If you wish to 
purchase these please can I ask that you order them through ParentPay before Monday 1st 
November so we can order them as soon as possible. 
 
As well as revision guides the school also subscribes to GCSE Pod which is an excellent 
active resource that contains short videos that link directly to the exam specifications.  Details 
of how to log in are attached.  Further GCSE support resources can also be found by clicking 
here. 
 
To further support students we will also be running a study skills programme on Monday 8th 
November to supplement the work they have been doing in form time. These sessions will 
take place in the morning and cover revision and exam skills and also how to cope with exam 
stress. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the purchase of revision guides, please do not 
hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Wycherley 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.oldburywells.com/parent-information/distance-learning/parents-guide-to-gcse-pod


 

• Remember to use your school email 

address to sign in 

@olburywells.com  

 

• You can also download the GCSE 

pod app to your phone or other 

mobile devices. 

 


